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About the Chapter 
 
The General Richard Montgomery Chapter was originally chartered in 1956 as 
the Montgomery County Chapter, and re-named as the General Richard 
Montgomery Chapter in 1979.  The chapter has approximately 80 members.  
Among its members is a former President General of the National Society of the 
Sons of the American Revolution (2022-2023), Compatriot Bruce Pickette.  In the 
past, he and several other members have held numerous offices and committee 
chairmanship in the Alabama Society.  The chapter is striving to increase its 
activities in the Montgomery area. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
President:  Dan Haulman 
Vice-President:  Bob Kane 
Secretary:  Jim Musser 
Treasurer:  Greg Holston 
Registrar/Genealogist: Ron Head 
Chaplain:  Larry Cornwell 
Sgt-At-Arms:  Andrew Gidiere 
Website & Facebook:  Ron Head 
 
Meetings 
 
The chapter meets for lunch at the Montgomery Country Club on the third 
Wednesday of the months of January through May and September through 
November.  On the second Wednesday of December we install new officers and 
present chapter awards. The meetings, social, and banquet are open to all SAR 
members, prospective members, and other invited guests. 


